
You will get a hard copy on results day – but this gives you an early idea of timescales and availability 

GCSE RESULTS DAY INFORMATION 

22 August 2024 

Please read carefully, taking note of dates and times: 

1. Photocopy Requests (prices for this service will be available on Results Day): photocopies are available 

to order from particular exam boards on THURSDAY 22 AUGUST, FRIDAY 23 AUGUST and 

THURSDAY 29 AUGUST. Therefore, requests need to be paid for on the PAYMENT PORTAL, and the 

completed forms handed to Mrs Slade in person by 11.30am on Thurs 31 August 2023. (Please note 

summer office hours below). 

 

2. Enquiry about Results (prices for this service will be available on Results Day): if you request to have a 

paper re-marked, you will need to complete a form AND sign a declaration which states that you 
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